From: Denny, Ross (AS01)

Sent: 18/09/2023 2:56:50 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox

. TRIMMED: Reference: DA: DA2023/1237 — Address: 11 Boola Place,
Subject: Cromer

To Olivia Ramage - Planner - Northern Beaches Council
Reference: DA: DA2023/1237 — Address: 11 Boola Place, Cromer

Dear Olivia

| am one of the founders of the Manly Warringah women'’s cricket program which is in its 7™ season where we
field all 4 Women'’s Cricket grades in the NSW Women’s Premier Cricket competition. Participation numbers
have risen significantly in female cricket on the Northern Beaches in the past 8 years with the advent of junior
girls club cricket, junior girls representative cricket, all of which provide our pathway to the premier cricket and
NSW program.

With this growth in participation numbers a major problem we have faced for many years is the fact we have
nowhere to train when it rains and we are desperately in need of an indoor training facility for all cricketers.

| would therefore like to wholeheartedly support application DA2023/1237 for the construction of the Cromer
Indoor training facility.

Best Regards
Ross Denny

Ross Denny
Board Member / Chairman of Selectors — Manly Women'’s Cricket
Manly Warringah District Cricket Club
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